
Freedom of information request NCC-048115-20 
 
Thank you for your recent Freedom of information request for the following information: 
 
Request related to the support provided to Deaf children and young people who are either Looked 
after or are care leavers by your local authority.  
 
Please find attached completed questionnaire. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 
If you wish to raise any concerns about the way your request was dealt with, then please write to the 
Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or 
e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number above.  
  
 
With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Chief Executives Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
0115 97 72788 
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